
PPS weekly reminders: 
  

 We hope you have all had an enjoyable Thanksgiving break with your 
children.  We are excited to welcome everyone back to campus on 
Monday.  
 

 On Friday this week, we will have pixy sticks for special snack, 
$1.00.  

 
 Don’t forget Friday is our PPS Spirit Day and we want everyone to 

wear their Christmas PJs.  We will enjoy a holiday movie in our 
classrooms on Friday.  

 
As always, thank you for your support. 
 


